"CAPTAIN FARMAKIDES" and "CHELATROS"

The proposed withdrawel from Lloyd's Register
class of these two ships was mentioned to Mr. John Kulukundis

during his visit to tnis Office to-day. He pointed out that 4
both ships were owned by associated Companies, but he suggested X;
that the proposal to drop L.R. class arose from a fesr that 1
the Soclety would insist on strengthening of the bottom and that
the Owners wished to avold this expense.

He dlssoclated himself from this point of view
and requested thaet the matter of these two ships be left to him.
We should therefore ewalt a further communication from

Messrs. Rethymnis & Kulukundis, Ltd.
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9th November, 1950.
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